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Born and raised in Maine, I have lived in Gray for the past 25 years, and I urge the 
Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 511.  I strongly believe in the 
benefit of connecting with the outdoors for both physical and mental wellbeing. The 
interim trail from Portland to Auburn would allow so many people to reap the benefits
of such a multi use trail system…from walking, to jogging, to even biking to work. 
This trail would help improve the future health & wellbeing of our residents as well as
our beautiful state. Please vote “ought to pass.”


